
Ysgol Yr Holl Saint
All Saints’ School

A Voluntary Aided Church in Wales School

Dear parents and carers,
It really does feel that the weeks are flying by as we approach October Half Term. Please do make sure children 
come to school with coats on and that all clothing is labelled. 
I will be writing separately with further details of Freddie’s funeral early next week. This is a reminder that out of 
respect, our school and playgroup will be closed on Wednesday 16th October 2024. Any bookings made for 
playgroup or playgroup plus can be re-booked by contacting Mrs Halsall via the usual channels.
I welcomed our School Improvement Advisor to school on Thursday and we spent time around the classes, 
speaking with children and seeing their work. The progress our pupils have made in such a short period of time 
since September really does make me incredibly proud. 
Please could we ask for your support in informing the office of any absences via the attendance@allsaints-
pri.Wrexham.sch.uk email address. Seesaw must not be used for reporting absences. Should your child be 
collected by a different person to usual, again this must be reported to the main office. 
I hope you have a peaceful weekend.       Diolch, Mr Hatwood
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Derbyn – Mathematics & Numeracy
Pupils in Reception have been busy investigating place value this week using Numicon and other manipulatives.
They have demonstrated excellent understanding, well done indeed! 

With respect, friendship and care, we learn here and succeed anywhere

mailto:attendance@allsaints-pri.Wrexham.sch.uk
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Our Value of the Half Term is ‘Thankfulness’

”Respect everyone and love the family of believers .” 
1 Peter 2:17

MacMillan Coffee Morning
We enjoyed welcoming so many of you 
to our MacMillan Coffee Morning last 
week, thank you to everyone who 
came along to support us.

We are delighted to have raised over
£1300 during the morning which will
make a difference to this very worthy
cause!

Thank you to all of our staff and
volunteers for supporting and to Mrs
Edwards for organising the morning.

Blwyddyn 5 & 6 – Past times in the 1930s
Pupils in Dosbarth Penfro have been busy exploring and learning hobbies and pastimes as part of their 
studies in Humanities this week.
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Early Education Admissions – January
2025
The admissions window for Funded Early 
Education (for children who turn 3 in the 
Autumn Term is now open and closes on 
25th October 2024.

Expressive Arts – Blwyddyn 1&2
Pupils in Year 1 and 2 have continued exploring the work of Martyn Evans this week. They have started 
to develop their own work in response to his work – well done indeed! 
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Harvest Service and Donations
Please do send donations into school to your 
child’s class teacher that are long life or ambient 
in nature. 
We will be using these as part of our Harvest 
Celebration display before donating them on 
behalf of the school and community to local food 
banks and charities. 

Congratulations – Mrs Williams
We are delighted to share Mrs Stacey Williams’ wonderful 
news that she has now successfully completed her PGCE 
with us at All Saints’ School.
Mrs Williams has worked with us for several years now and 
has for the last two been studying to become a teacher as 
well as fulfilling her existing role as a Higher-Level 
Teaching Assistant.
Completing the PGCE is a challenge in itself, but 
completing this whilst working full time takes 
determination, organisation and lots of energy! 
We extend a big well done to Mrs Williams from everyone 
at school, we are very proud of you! 

Congratulations – Mr Morris
We are very proud to learn that Mr George Morris has been 
awarded the Growing the Game Award through Cricket Wales.  
We all know how much hard work and energy George puts into 
his role as P.E. and School Sports Lead at school and how much 
time and effort he puts into developing and strengthening 
community links. This award is a testament to his commitment, 
and we are all very proud of him. 
Cricket Wales have reported that George has made a significant 
and lasting contribution to maintaining and growing junior 
cricket in North Wales with his administrative role of secretary 
for the NWJCL. He has helped and supported countless children 
into cricket, thank you for your dedication George!
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Blwyddyn 3 & 4 – Heritage Project
Our Year 3 and 4 pupils enjoyed a creative workshop project centring on the Brymbo Heritage Project 
this week. They explored art and drama techniques as part of the project.
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Meithrin - Printing
Pupils in Nursery have enjoyed a printing activity this week as part of their work exploring Autumn and 
what Autumn means to us. 

Blwyddyn 5 & 6 – Maths Manipulatives
Pupils in Year 5 and 6 have been busy learning about agility in Physical Education lessons with George 
this week!
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Blwyddyn 3 & 4 - Humanities
Pupils in Year 3 and 4 have been busy exploring Roman times and using atlases to find out where the 
Romans lived and where they travelled to!

Breakfast and Teatime Club
Bookings for Breakfast and Teatime Club for next week close at 10am 
on a Friday for the next week. Please make sure you book and make 
payment for places before bookings close, late bookings received will 
not be accommodated.  Due to a very high number of requests, we 
are no longer able to amend or cancel/credit bookings, so please 
do book carefully.
Bookings must be made online using the online booking and 
payment system and payment must be made at the time of 
booking, unless using the 30 Hour Childcare offer to pay for your 
child’s place.  Staff will be completing final matching of payments 
weekly on Friday just after  10am and any payments not received will 
result in bookings being cancelled. These will not be able to be 
rebooked. 



Whole School Photograph
We were delighted to have our whole school photograph taken on Monday as part of our 150th

anniversary celebrations! Tempest Photography are pleased to report that our whole school group 
photograph is now available to view and order via the following weblink:

https://htmp.st/170118-202WSG
Your order will be sent direct to an address of your choice.

For assistance, please call 01736 752411
Option 3 - Place an order (P&P applies)

Option 5 - Customer services
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Nursery – Miss Williams 100% 0 sessions

Early Years – Mrs Parker 94% 3 sessions

Early Years – Mrs Baker 92% 0 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Coombes 94% 0 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Mort 96% 1 session

Year 1/2 – Mrs Speed 96% 1 session

Year 3 – Miss Sedgwick 92% 0 sessions

Year 3/4 – Mrs Wright 91% 0 sessions

Year 4 – Mrs Shelmerdine 94% 3 sessions

Year 5 – Mr Holmes 95% 5 sessions

Year 6 – Mr Szymura 97% 3 sessions

Year 6 – Miss Jones 96% 2 sessions

Whole School 96.3% 18 sessions
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Attendance and Punctuality
Attendance has remained very positive over the week which is a pleasure to see. Thank you for your support 
regarding this. We have a small number of pupils arriving late to school regularly, please focus closely on 
getting children to school on time.

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhtmp.st%2F170118-202WSG&data=05%7C02%7CHeadteacher%40allsaints-pri.wrexham.sch.uk%7Cd14ef7d744d148c953f808dcd331ddfb%7C4f3f0e52b734416494091b601d147993%7C0%7C0%7C638617458358287251%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BPvtZU4seyfDUZ4RJdxYtmay%2BeGaCrCthEmjvCDuLWI%3D&reserved=0

